THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

)

.
o

i

i

»
—— . " A ’ &,
AN ” f
A A S
AV A ﬂ\‘ >
N A o’
PN S 1’
- e Al B
i I \#’ \
787 A Pl
a Vg &
.

>
F e

-~
r_‘-
‘$

-
Baww
el 4

r
%0

S
‘7

THANK YOU

The white rabbit represents the College

Many thanks to Shardae Abdishou who recently dressed up as the White Rabbit and
represented the College at the NSW/ACT Chapter Conference of Educate Plus 'Mad as a Hatter'
Gala Dinner at The Tea Rooms, Queen Victoria Building.

Shardae entertained over 150 guests on arrival as she darted amongst the crowd telling them she
was "late, late, for a very important date".

Educate Plus is the professional association for advancement professionals (marketing,
community relations, admissions, alumni, fundraising) in Education for the secondary and tertiary
sectors.

Thanks also to our staff members Peter Ford and Michael Clisdell who assisted with the bump-in
and out of equipment for this event - sincerely appreciated.

Shardae is pictured here with our Director of Marketing, Enrolments and Community Relations,
Mrs Jo Hutchens.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/madasahattergaladinnereducateplus2017

	MadAsAHatterGalaDinnerEducatePlus2017

